
       

 

Welcome to 

Kidville! 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

   We are thrilled to have you as a part of Kidville!  

We have been busy preparing all of the new things for this 

year. We are excited to have you as a part of the new 

Kidville. 

In this packet, you will find the forms you need to 

get your child registered. Please fill out the front and back 

of the first two forms. Registration fees can be attached 

to the forms. Early bird fee by Aug.24th ($10 school age, 

$20 Preschool). Aug 25th-Sept 2nd registration fees ($15 

school age, $25 Preschool). All registrations must be 

received by September 2nd to guarantee a start date. The 

handbook is for you to keep.   

We can’t wait to begin this year with all of our 

updates to the program! 

         

Thank you, 

         Your Kidville Staff 
 


